
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Looking Ahead’ 

What’s on for Transition to 

Horsforth School in 2024 

We look forward to meeting you! From The Year 7 Team 

Dear Student 

We have lots of fun activities planned to help you with the move up to Horsforth School; 

here is more information about some of them……….. 

Getting to Know Us - 1 day between Monday 20 - Friday 24 May 

You are invited to a ‘Getting to know us day’ with other students from your Primary School and 

your Year 6 teacher. You’ll have lunch and meet some of our Year 7 staff and students! 

Parents’ Information Evening -Thursday 20 June:  for parents/carers only. 

Sorry, we don’t have enough room for all of you too! 

Taster Day - Friday 12 July  

The Taster Day is the one to look out 

for...this is where you will get to have a 

tour of the school, meet some of your new 

classmates and do some actual lessons with 

Horsforth teachers!  

 Summer Project 

You will be given a ‘summer project’ to complete 

The best projects will receive a prize in September! 

Activity Day 

In October, you will go on an activity day 

to Herd Farm.   

You get to do lots of fun activities to 

help you make new friends!  

Summer School  (3 days) 

24, 25, & 26 July 

Summer school is at Horsforth School. You will 

get information and application forms from your 

Primary School or you can contact Horsforth 

Children’s Services. 

Settling In Evening 

There will be a ‘Settling In’ evening in 

the Autumn term and a Parents’ 

Evening later in the year. 

Wednesday 4 September - Your first day at Horsforth School! 

Looking Ahead Evening - Wednesday 13  March  

Welcome to Horsforth School ‘Looking Ahead’ Evening for parents/carers only. 


